
From: sinead Flowers  
Sent: 01 January 2022 21:54 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject:  

 
Dear Dahlia Barrett  
 
Re: 266 Muswell Hill N10 –The Broadway Bar. 
 

I am writing to object to the granting of a licence to serve alcohol until 2:30am at the 
Broadway Bar N10. 
 

My property neighbours this restaurant - bar and due to a lack of adherence by the 
licence holder to the terms of their licence I am already disturbed  by noise coming from 
the bar. The doors are frequently being left open at the back and the front resulting in 
patrons congregated outside smoking, shouting and littering.  
 
Prevention of public nuisance: 
 
The venue is supposed to be a restaurant - bar but advertises itself as a cocktail bar/ 
club with live entertainment and DJ. Loud music can heard from the front of the bar and 
the bass permeates my living room and bedroom. 
 
People congregate at the back of my building causing a disturbance to everyone in the 
building. Keeping us awake to the point that the noise nuisance team have warned them 
on a number of occasions to turn the music down and close their doors.  Despite being 
instructed to do this they continue to ignore this instructions which are actually the terms 
of the current licence. 
 

The Prevention of crime and disorder:   
 

The Broadway Bar attract people to the area who are drug dealing in and outside the 
bar. Evidence of this is apparent in people dealing in the street and at the back of our 
building. This impact on the immediate area with the safety of our children and those of 
the children's home put at risk. 
 

I cannot see how a venue that is continually already in breach of its licence should have 
its licence extended. A removal of licence would be the most appropriate action. 
 

Please give consideration to the above and do not grant the Broadway Bar 
N10's  application for a late licence to serve alcohol. 
 

Regards 

 

Sinead Flowers 
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